
 

 
 
Supplementary Product Disclosure Statement (SPDS) –  
Yamaha Motor Insurance (YMI)  
 

 
About this SPDS 
 
This Supplementary Product Disclosure Statement (SPDS) supplements and amends the following 

Combined Product Disclosure Statement and Policy Wording and Financial Services Guide (PDS): 

 

• Comprehensive Motorcycle Insurance PDS - prepared on 3 November 2017 
 

This SPDS must be read together with the above mentioned PDS. The preparation date of this SPDS is 8 

November 2018.  

 

This SPDS shall apply to all new and existing policies, effective 1 January 2019 unless otherwise 

specified. You should keep these documents in a safe place. Please contact YMI if You require a copy of 

any previous PDS issued by Us to You.  

 

The purpose of this SPDS is to notify You of the following changes: 

 

1. Change of Insurer name 
 

On 1 January 2019, International Insurance Company of Hannover SE – Australian Branch (Inter 

Hannover) will be renamed HDI Global Specialty SE – Australian Branch (HDI Global Specialty). All 

references to Inter Hannover in the PDS should be read as HDI Global Specialty from 1 January 2019. 

The ABN and AFSL will remain unchanged. 

 

2. Change of Insurer registered address 
 

On 1 January 2019, the registered address of the newly renamed HDI Global Specialty SE – Australian 

Branch will change with all references to the existing address, Level 21, Australia Square, 264 George 

Street, Sydney 2000 to be read as: 

 

• Tower 1, Level 33, 100 Barangaroo Avenue, NSW 2000, Australia.  
 

Telephone numbers will remain the same. 



 

 

 

 

 

  

3. Change of Insurer email addresses 
 

On 1 January 2019, the existing email address domain will change from @inter-hannover.com to @hdi-

specialty.com. From 1 January 2019, all @inter-hannover.com email addresses should be read as @hdi-

specialty.com. 

 

4. Change of Insurer website 
 

On 1 January 2019, the existing website will change from www.inter-hannover.com to www.hdi-

specialty.com. From 1 January 2019, all references to www.inter-hannover.com should be read as 

www.hdi-specialty.com 

 

5. Change to How We Resolve Your Complaints 
 
On 1 November 2018, the Financial Ombudsman Service (FOS) was replaced by the Australian Financial 

Complaints Authority (AFCA). Effective 1 November 2018, all references to FOS should be read as AFCA.  

 
You can contact AFCA at:  

 
Australian Financial Complaints Authority 

GPO Box 3  

Melbourne VIC 3001  

Phone: 1300 931 678  

Email: info@afca.org.au  

Web: www.afca.org.au 

 

 

All other information including the terms, conditions, exclusions and limitations as set out in Your PDS 

(including Our obligations under the relevant insurance contract with You) are unaffected by the changes. 

 

 

 

http://www.hdi-specialty.com/

